Kaikorai Parents Group presents...
THE DISCO!

Thursday 8th December in the new hall
5pm for Juniors and 6.15pm for Middles and Seniors

The disco is CHRISTMAS themed.

Look out for ticket orders “
$6 for entry, hash brown, sausage and lemonade
or $8 for entry, hash brown, 2 sausages and lemonade.
Water will be available for free.

If you want to be part of creating magic and fun
initiatives for our tamariki, reconnecting as a community
and uplifting spirits, we would love for you to join us!

Our next meeting is
Tuesday 29th November at 7pm in the learning street
followed by end of year drinks at Luna.

Email us at pg@kaikorai.school.nz or call Jackie
021595968 if you want to put your hand up.
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